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Edwards,Michelle

From: mvanevic <mvanevic@aol.com> CLERK
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 1:33 PM

To: Edwards,Michelle

Subject: EXTERNAL -l am in favor of establishing an Historical Preservation Commission. Terre

Haute needs this. Currently we tear down too many historic buildings and do not build
in such a way as too create a consistent look downtown.
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Marianne Ozok Vanevic

Sent from my Boost Samsung Galaxy A13 5G



